GLENCORE

April 21, 2014

Amanda Hanson, Technical Director
Nunavut Impact Review Board

PO Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU XO0B 0C0

Seasonal Closure of Operations at Hackett River Camp
(Hackett River Project)

NIRB File 08EA084, 07YN030

NWB Water License 2BE-HAK0915

AANDC Land Use Permit N2013C0017

KIA Land Use License KTL313C005

And
Seasonal Closure of exploration at Wishbone/D’Arcy Lake Project
' KIA License KTL313F006

Dear Amanda,

This letter will serve to advise you that Glencore Canada Corp. will be closing
the Hackett River Project camp on or about April 30, 2014.

Annual reports and summaries will be completed as required, and will be
forwarded to the respective agencies as outlined in the terms and conditions
of our permits and licences.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
Michel Boucher, via e-mails, at Michel.boucher@glencore-ca.com or by
telephone at 514-745-9375, by fax at 514-745-9369, or contact myself, in
camp at 778-588-5980, until April 29".
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Scott Burgess, P. Geo.
Site Manager, Hackett River Project

CC: Wynter Kuliktana, Kitikmeot Inuit Association
Baba Pedersen, Eva Paul, Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada
Phyllis Beaulieu, Nunavut Water Board
Martin van Rooy and Peter Bengts, Workers’ Compensation Board
Patrick Kramers, Environment Canada
Michel Boucher, Glencore Canada Corp.

Glencore Canada Corporation, 400 — 8801 Transcanadienne,
St. Laurent, QC H4S-176. Tel: 1-514-745-9365



